
 

 

 

 

Kevin Engelstad 
Managing Member 
La Center Riverside Estates LLC 
 
Monday July 24, 2017 
 
 
Dear Kevin 
 

  Thank you for contacting KWRL with regards to the proposed Riverside Estates 

development in La Center, WA.   

  The proposed development would be outside of the safe walking zone for La Center 

School District students and thus KWRL has begun developing route plans to service 

this development. KWRL will be providing home to school and school to home 

transportation for students that will live within the Riverside Estates development. 

  Please feel free to call should you have any additional questions or need additional 

information about transportation services for the La Center School District. 

 

Sincerely 

Shannon Barnett 

KWRL Transportation Cooperative Director 


